
Coming up at Glencross 

Ladies Fellowship Wind-up – May 16
th

 

6:30pm.  Come join us for an evening of 

laughter with comedian Dorothy Derksen, 

good food, and encouragement!  Supper 

begins at 6:30.  Please bring a salad or  

    dessert to share. 

Baby Dedication is being planned for May 28
th

.  If you would 

like to dedicate your child, please talk to Pastor Peter or email 

him.  

Sunday School Promotion – Sunday, June 4 @ 9:30am.  

This will be the last day of Sunday School until fall.  Classes 

will resume September 10
th

. 

Church Picnic at Stanley Park – Sunday, June 11 @ 

10:00am, Shelter #2.  Fundraiser BBQ lunch will be served. 

Glencross Church Camping Weekend July 21-23 @ Plum 

Coulee Campground.  Please save the date.  A sign-up sheet 

and more information will be available later. 

Events in the Community 

Watoto African Children’s Choir – Thursday, May 11
th

 @ 

7pm – The Morden Ministerial would like to invite you to hear 

the children’s choir from Uganda.  This event will be at 

Christian Life Center in Morden.  Everyone is welcome. 
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                         Thank you to all who    

                           came out to help      

                        with church raking on    

                         Friday. - B&A board. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mission Statement 

We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are committed 

to obeying the commands God has set forth in His Word (the 

Bible) through   i) Worshipping God   ii) Evangelizing the 

unbeliever   iii) Discipling the believer. 

This Week 

Wednesday, May 10 

7pm - Sr. Youth visitation night.  Meet at your assigned 

visitation spot.  

Thursday, May 11 

7:30pm – Matt & Jenn’s care group meet at their house.  

Studying  John chapter 14. 

Next Sunday, May 14 

Testimonies for Membership Acceptance at Glencross.  

We will have the membership candidates sharing their 

testimonies during the morning service.  The candidates for 

membership are: Abram & Margaret Peters, Brad & Holly 

Peters, Jake & Evelyn Wall, and Sara Zacharias. 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

 

 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Matt Klassen 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

VBS Promo Video 

Message – Arvid Loewen                                                

“When Quitting is Not an Option” 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

                                           It’s time to pre-register for Operation Arctic VBS!  

                                                  Register between May 7th and May 21st and  

                                                  receive your free music CD now!  There are   

                                                   even a few hints of how children can earn   

                                                     points during VBS and win cool prizes. 

                                               Parents can find forms in their mailboxes or 

download from the church website.  There are also extras available to 

give to family or friends who would like to pre-register.    

Operation Arctic runs from July 16th- 20th from 6:30 to 9:30pm @ 

Glencross. 


